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Dear Sirs
Your proposal for the widening of the road encroaching on the Stonehenge heritage site is
best described in one word. Disaster. We are supposed to be moving to a world where we
preserve our earthscape.Protect are environment from the ravages of mankind and his
ambition to keep damaging the land. It should be a plan to reduce car pollution. 
Yours sincerely
Shelley Rahaman 




